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Comments Regarding the Washington Landfill proposal I would like to register my objection to the proposal. 
During most times of the day the road network is overwhelmed with traffic and the prospect of the 
additional (large size) traffic  that if successful this planning application would bring is simply 
unbearable. Please remember the village of Storrington already is identified as suffering some of the 
worst pollution in West Sussex. The success of this application would only make said pollution worse 
for Storrington and much worse for the area which already endures enormous pressure from domestic 
development. 
The proposed location for this development is wholly inappropriate and should be refused because of 
the detrimental impact on the natural environment and beauty of said environment and wildlife. 
This proposal is proposed in absolutely the wrong place for such a development and would be better 
suited to a more industrial location with better large vehicle access. 
Alan Connelly
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